
American Legion Post 1819 
 

Northfield Common Cleanup Service Project 
 

On Sunday April 24, 2022, American Legion Post 1819 coordinated a service project of cleaning up the Northfield 

common and with 30+ AFROTC cadets joining, it went very well. We accomplished more than anticipated and 

the Common looks great.  

• 30+ AFROTC Cadets, 2 AFROTC instructors and Col Mark Ciero (Detachment Commander) 

• About 10 participants also assisted with stocking stuffing in November 

• Participating seniors were 6 days prior to commencement & commissioning 

• The Northfield Town Manager made water and power available 

• Power washed the main monument, fountain, and surrounding bricks 

• Raked leaves and debris from entire common and disposed of all 12-15 bags 

• Picked up trash in entire area (common, road & sidewalks) up to surrounding storefronts  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


